
   

April 18, 2024 

Dear colleagues,  
   
As we approach a significant milestone in our ongoing efforts to enhance 
our operational efficiency and effectiveness, we are pleased to announce 
that Crimson Commerce Contracts+ is set to launch on May 15, 2024.  
   
Crimson Commerce Contracts+ is the first module of our comprehensive 
Procure-to-Pay (P2P) system. This project embodies our commitment to 
modernizing our processes to better serve the needs of our campus 
community. The system will transform contract management by 
streamlining workflows and increasing transparency. This will also unlock 
the power of data analytics, allowing us to make business decisions based on 
data-drive insights.  
   
We understand that any transition to a new system can elicit some 
apprehension, but we want to assure you that we have taken every measure 
to ensure a smooth implementation. Our teams have performed extensive 
testing, undergone comprehensive training, and have allocated dedicated 
resources to support all users throughout this transition period.  
   
As we prepare for the launch of Crimson Commerce Contracts+, we strongly 
encourage you to explore the Crimson Commerce website. This is where you 
will find project updates, training announcements, and resources in the 
coming weeks. Regularly checking the website will ensure you are well 
informed and prepared for the launch.  
   

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/emclick.imodules.com/ls/click?upn=u001.0XvmlB4KpapDa9VRDoy9kkHBpYCUcsvH88dhIPTD8sPcXXmyoDrCkz7qFQoOnoGDR3VFpSADmIT68scV25-2B-2BAF2434wbfH6gUYIShuH1SAzG4S-2BuV-2FZ6-2FOClQcnNhiB-2B4U58XQ1gEg-2BlTj41-2BjK8zA-3D-3DwnSc_N1Xh2Uz88MqgzfO7Cc0UF6VsP-2BChQyp9rZ23cpnVOTbCoNa9P0PWx5pQD0E8G3vCf-2FJ153wkQfmLDrLoI-2B2KNSVh9cVC2Mfx3Nrqy8boKZJoC5PM5NHL3zE0zUFjnBvojbfUAq0jRqmrqqQQmhmqJWs3-2FtoWz3XBlo2T7o0uJv3hXgVLmKIIYJ-2FVJon0Oo2irs8ymXMi6SNQoxqtqvQkOKIzJMxQBi-2BxM-2BT-2B9hbeYjoN1oX5Hk9IocOym0KebQ9xmSGUOgKhwLhNkQsB63RmtYMeLQpaX-2BPghrF8ign08tQQmhQI7LWKky62ELJpjHCGWC-2FoP-2Fa9fv4rdXu-2BnOYhXp56NRKDud4ZYukROhvdG0XRcj559qEi7nk1r6bq8Fr-2BSelvlWnwuGjK07NMIZoD03go0NkkHDAfQbq4bWwrEwtC75z93ie2-2Bgk0ucR9PcSTKFT1vJJNn5r-2F7u-2B-2FxOu8-2FTXVFt4n5IK7Ba-2BE2TOyRqn9nlZiE4G8NeLoE3-2FVJVMoJfe9GNx-2BmVwCiv7qu87Ck8KQElphOq3pTHC-2FFg8Zwzk-3D__;!!NCZxaNi9jForCP_SxBKJCA!TlGxlZtuwnazGih51G9Y9Y6srRp0fXndPHNBHT7ZvxxqGYTbS4VkUnw85z3WHe_WbCRh6rXFk7H10aXnlkih3A$


Thank you for your ongoing dedication and commitment to our success. We 
are confident that we will embrace this new era of efficiency and innovation 
with enthusiasm and optimism. We also value your feedback and encourage 
you to share any concerns or suggestions with the University Financial 
Services team as we transition to Crimson Commerce Contracts+. Your 
input is invaluable in ensuring a successful implementation.  

Best Regards, 

Mark DeLorenzo  
Senior Vice Chancellor, Business and Financial Affairs  
Chief Financial Officer  
  
Russ Kaurloto  
Vice Chancellor, Information Technology  
Chief Information Officer  
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